
Affordable Housing Trust’s January 23, 2023 

meeting at 7 pm 

 

The Affordable Housing Trust attended the 

Community Preservation Committee’s regularly 

scheduled meeting to hear feedback on the Trust’s 

complete draft proposal for $200,000 in community 

housing funds. 

 

For coverage of the agenda items, please refer to 

the Community Preservation Committee’s minutes 

from January 23, 2023. 


